
Our AGM will be held in the Parish Hall of the Church of St Vincent de Paul on Tuesday, 19th April 7:30 for 
7:45 p.m.
Cheese, wine and soft drinks will be served at the end of the meeting. There will also be a free raffle.
As this will be our first AGM since the 2019 we hope that you will try to attend, to meet, mingle and catch 
up on with what’s been going on in the area with your friends and neighbours.
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AGM REMINDER

TRUDA WEILER MEMORIAL EVENTS
Many members were saddened to learn of the death of Truda Weiler who, along with her husband Terry, 
was a founder member of the Association. Her family have organised the following memorial events for 
Truda. Details are below but do not hesitate to get in touch for any further information.
Tuesday 17 May 2022
11am
Memorial mass at St Vincent de Paul Church. This mass will mark the second anniversary of Truda’s 
death. 
Followed by lunch at The Milford Arms.
Please advise if you would like to join the family for lunch (contact details below).
If the Park Cafe (163 Thornbury Road) is open again then the family hope to retire to Truda’s favourite 
watering hole for afternoon tea.
Contact details:
If you have any questions please get in touch. Also if you intend to attend the lunch or tea please let the 
family know to help with booking numbers. 
Contact:
Martin Weiler  1 North Avenue, Exeter EX1 2DU
email:  martinjohnweiler@gmail.com

STOP PRESS
Our Association has been successful in obtaining grant funding from LBH to assist with the costs of 
celebrating the Jubilee. 
Plans are being laid and further details will be given in due course.
We wish to thank Cllr Tony Louki for his support and encouragement in securing this funding.
Thanks Tony!
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Osterley & Spring Grove
Applications  
22 Burlington Road
Erection of a single storey rear side extension, a part 
first floor rear side extension replacement of existing 
front porch and the addition of a bay window on the 
side extension.

22 Spencer Road
Ground floor rear extension 6.00 metres deep, 
maximum height of 3.00 metres, 3.00 metres high to 
the eaves.

22 Spencer Road
Certificate of lawfulness for the erection of a rear roof 
extension with a hip to gable conversion and one front 
roof window.

54 Spencer Road
Certificate of Lawfulness for the erection of a single 
storey rear extension to the house with a flat roof. 

Decisions
48A Eversley Crescent
Erection of a two storey extension to provide one self 
contained house.
APPROVED 15/02/2022

167-167A Spring Grove Road
Change of use of Nos 167 and 167a from two 
separate houses into two x 1 bedroom, three x 2 
bedroom, and one three bedroom flats incorporating 
conversion of existing garage to habitable room with 
associated vehicle and cycle parking, amenity 
space and refuse and recycle storage. 
WITHDRAWN 09/02/2022

PLANNING MATTERS AS AT 18TH MARCH 2022

Monthly Committee Meetings are usually held on the 
third Wednesday of the month at the Milford Arms 
starting at 8 pm. All members are welcome to join us 
to observe, contribute, raise issues or just to 
socialise. We look forward to seeing you there.

MEETINGS

You have received this newsletter as a member/
former member of Spring Grove Residents’ 
Association. Should you no longer wish to receive 
this please contact any member of the committee.

Hounslow Central
Applications
116 The Drive
Erection of a single storey rear extension to the house.

118 The Drive
Erection of a single storey rear extension to the house.

44A Worton Gardens
Conversion of garage into habitable room with 
replacement of front garage door with window, erection 
of a front porch and a single storey rear extension.
27 Worton Way
Erection of an outbuilding at front of property.

Decisions
77 The Drive
Certificate of Lawfulness for existing use of three self 
contained flats.
GRANTED (FULL PLANNING PERMISSION NOT 
REQUIRED) 10/03/2022

SPRING CHARITY PLANT SALE

In addition to the usual summer sale Polly 
Chilvers has a number of plants ready for sale 
now. These include ranunculus, anemones, ammi 
major, fuchsias and hydrangeas to name but a 
few.
If you’d like to make a purchase please email 
polly.sgra@gmail.com to arrange. As before all 
proceeds to Our Barn.


